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kinetic. 

October 7, 2025 

Via Electronic Filing 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: LDMI Telecommunications, LLC — Request to Cancel Certificate of Authority for 
Interexchange Telecommunication Services (IXC) 

Dear Commission Clerk: 

LDMI Telecommunications, LLC (“LDMI”) hereby notifies the Florida Public Service 
Commission (“Commission”) of its request to cancel its Certificate of Authority for Interexchange 
Telecommunications Services (IXC) within the State of Florida, effective immediately. 

LDMI does not have any customers in the State of Florida, thus a formal notice to customers of 
the withdrawal is unnecessary. 

Should you have any questions concerning this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Shannon Sullivan 
Regulatory Paralegal 


